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                     11th December 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
I am delighted to inform you that Year 6 will be participating in three music workshops - focusing on song 
writing - during the next three Friday afternoons in school.  These sessions will be led by two, local, semi-
professional songwriters.  
 
They will be working with the children to create an original Christmas song ready to perform at the 
Christingle service which will take place at 4pm on 4th December at St Boniface Church, Bunbury. It would 
be brilliant to have as many children participate in the service as possible.  All family members are welcome 
to attend on the night to see their child perform.  
 
We look forward to the sessions over the coming weeks and hearing what the children will produce.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 

Miss Hickson 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
Deputy Principal of Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School 
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